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October 3, 2022 

Dear NSD Families and Staff, 

Today our schools are reporting 72 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week. 

1 positive case at Amherst Street Elementary School 

4 positive cases at Bicentennial Elementary School 

2 positive cases at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School 

1 positive case at Franklin Street School 

3 positive cases at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School 

5 positive cases at Fairgrounds Elementary School 

5 positive cases at Main Dunstable Elementary School 

1 positive case at Mount Pleasant Elementary School 

2 positive cases at New Searles Elementary School 

2 positive case at Sunset Heights Elementary School 

8 positive cases at Elm Street Middle School 

8 positive cases at Fairgrounds Middle School 

8 positive cases at Pennichuck Middle School 

12 positive cases at Nashua High School North 

10 positive cases at Nashua High School South 

Matthew Poska, M. Ed. 

Assistant Superintendent 

Daniel Donovan 

Chief Operating Officer 

With the holiday weekend approaching, please take care to prevent COVID-19 from spreading. I want to remind you 

public health officials continue to recommend common-sense practices that help keep each of us healthy: protect 

yourself and others, stay home when you are sick, wash your hands frequently, avoid touching your face, eyes, nose, 

and mouth, and cover your cough and sneezes. 

Thank you, and stay well. 

Sincerely, 

141 Ledge Street, Nashua, New Hampshire 03060 
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